
Clermont	County	Township	Association	Meeting	

Date:			January	17,	2019	

Host:		Batavia	Township	

Meeting	was	called	to	order:			The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	6:30	pm	by	Bonnie	Batchler	
and	she	thanked	everyone	for	coming.		She	asked	everyone	to	stand	for	the	pledge	of	
allegiance.		Mr.	Bob	McGee	led	the	meeting	in	prayer.			

Opening	remarks:	After	dinner	Randy	Perry,	township	trustee,	thanked	everyone	for	coming	
and	introduced	Lyle	Bloom,	Director	of	Utilities	for	the	Clermont	County	Water	Resources	
Department.		Lyle	talked	at	length	about	the	eight	waste	water	treatment	plants	in	the	county.	
This	department	takes	care	of	39,000	customers	in	the	county.		Lyle	then	introduced	Hannah	
Lubbers	who	recently	to	over	as	manager	of	the	Solid	Waste	Management	Districts	in	the	
county	after	Paul	Braasch	retired.					

Motion	to	approve	meeting	minutes:		A	motion	was	made	by	Tom	Peck	and	seconded	by	Bob	
Hausermann	to	approve	the	November	15,	2018	meeting	minutes.		Motion	carried.	

Treasurer’s	Report:		A	motion	was	made	by	Tom	Peck	and	seconded	by	John	McGraw	to	
approve	the	treasurer’s	report	from	December	1,	2018.			Motion	carried.	

A	motion	was	made	by	Jim	Sauls	and	seconded	by	Bob	Hausermann	to	approve	the	treasurer’s	
report	from	January	1,	2019.		Motion	carried.			

The	next	meeting	will	be	held:		The	next	meeting	will	be	held	on	February	21st	at	the	Pierce	
Township	Administration	Building.	

Other	comments	and	suggestions:			

Bonnie	Batchler	reminded	everyone	that	the	next	Spring	Banquet	meeting	would	be	held	on	
Saturday,	January	26th	at	the	Batavia	Township	office.		We	would	like	to	have	at	least	one	
representative	from	each	township.		The	Spring	Banquet	will	be	held	on	May	2nd.		For	the	
banquet	to	be	a	success	every	township	needs	to	get	involved.				

Motion	to	adjourn	the	meeting:		A	motion	was	made	by	Bob	Hausermann	and	seconded	by	Jim	
Sauls	to	adjourn	the	meeting.		Motion	passed.			

	


